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The Global War on Terrorism
2005

the signal events opening the global war on terrorism were the attacks of september 11 the world
media began to focus on one of the terrorist groups al qaeda a well funded terrorist organisation
headquartered in afghanistan or pakistan with offshoots in many countries america has turned out
to be the primary target of al qaeda america s first response was the attack on afghanistan and
the establishing of a puppet government next america attacked iraq under the guise of a response
to terrorism although no connection has been proven or even alleged except by hardcore neocons
aligned with certain elements in the washington power establishment this new book pierces the
veil of disinformation with frank assessments of the progress or lack thereof of the war on
terrorism

The Ethics and Efficacy of the Global War on Terrorism
2011-11-14

presenting the reader with provocative articles that critically examine the morality of the war
on terrorism as it has evolved over the past eight years this book consists of articles that
effectively address specific aspects of the war on terrorism that are missing or underrepresented
in ethical discourse since 9 11

Bounding the Global War on terrorism
2003

developing ideas established in the successful first edition this new version of america s war on
terror updates and expands the original collection of essays allowing the reader to fully
understand how the causes of the war on terror both the domestic and foreign policy implications
and the future challenges faced by the united states have moved on since 2003

America's War on Terror
2009

according to president bush the american people are safer as a result of invading iraq true
saddam hussein has been removed from power but al qaeda the group that planned and carried out
the attacks on september 11 remains at large meanwhile the white house has conceded that saddam
hussein had nothing to do with the attacks charles peña argues that the war in iraq is but one
misstep in the bush administration s global war on terror terrorism is simply a tactic however
not an enemy trying to eradicate it is a quixotic quest that does not focus on those responsible
for 9 11 instead the national security strategy should consist of three central elements
establishing homeland security against further attacks dismantling the al qaeda terrorist network
and enacting a foreign policy that does not attract new al qaeda terrorists this approach
requires restructuring u s forces and ending cold war era commitments that distract from the
current pressing threat it also requires ameliorating the negative consequences of an
interventionist u s foreign policy which creates incentives and opportunities for terrorists to
target the united states if we misdiagnose al qaeda s motivations or focus military efforts on
the wrong targets then we run the risk that the war against the al qaeda terrorist threat and the
radical islamic ideology it represents will become a broader war against the islamic world that
could last generations and cost countless lives with a foreword by michael scheuer the
bestselling author of imperial hubris

Winning the Un-war
2011-07

this book locates ongoing events in the aftermath of september 11 in historical context analyzes
their motive forces and possible outcomes and examines the alternatives that face the anti
globalization movement and opponents of racism and war

The New Crusade
2002-03

the military side of the war on terrorism says adam garfinkle is a necessary but not sufficient
aspect of the solution weapons of mass destruction are activated by ideas of mass destruction and
these ideas arise from complex historical and social factors a practical guide to winning the war
on terrorism offers concrete steps for undermining the very notion that terrorism is a legitimate
method of political struggle and for changing the conditions that lead people to embrace it

A Practical Guide to Winning the War on Terrorism
2013-09-01
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these candid conversations capture the difficulties of reporting during crisis and war
particularly the tension between government and the press the participants include distinguished
journalists american and foreign print and broadcast and prominent public officials past and
present they illuminate the struggle to balance free speech and the right to know with the need
to protect sensitive information in the national interest as the information age collides with
the war on terrorism that challenge becomes even more critical and daunting we are very careful
in what we talk about publicly we do not want to paint a picture for the bad guys so we don t
talk very much at all about what we re going to do going forward victoria clarke department of
defense this was a war that was very different it was conducted primarily by about 200 to 250
special forces soldiers on the ground there were no reporters with those soldiers until after the
fall of kandahar until the war was essentially over there were no eyes and ears and that s the
way the pentagon wants it john mcwethy abc news i covered capitol hill for a very long time and
was always astounded by the nonpolitical motivation of a lot of people that are up there who
really do want to make the world better want to make the u s better so don t come away believing
that because there are political implications that there are always political motivations candy
crowley cnn there is a feeling among the community muslim americans and also overseas that we
might become the new enemy but so far nobody knows whether it is just because of the war or if it
s going to last hafez al mirazi al jazeera cosponsored with the shorenstein center on the press
politics and public policy at the kennedy school harvard university

The Media and the War on Terrorism
2003-07-16

on september 11 2001 a small number of desperate men hoping to earn paradise attacked new york
and washington d c their spectacular acts of destruction concluded america s nearly decade long
vacation from insecurity known as the post cold war era as eras go this one was short and it
certainly ended with a bang not a whimper the united states still sole superpower was now
challenged by a bleak new world americans do not care for the bleak and do not tolerate it for
long predictably national shock soon became righteous anger coupled to international campaigns
against groups and states held responsible for the scourge of terrorism these were short term
measures that hurt our enemies but did not fix the problem not long after these events the
foreign policy research institute organized a new center on terrorism counterterrorism and
homeland security its purpose was to take a longer term view of the terrorism problem and what
might be done about it not only academic research but also policy suggestions this book contains
a broad selection of the center s output including essays on american strategy homeland security
knowing the enemy and the military dimension a notable feature is the discussion of the
educational issue what and how to teach our children about terrorism

The War on Terrorism
2017-07-28

this volume offers a comprehensive overview of international political violence by bringing
together foreign policy experts on several regions who examine conflicts in the fertile crescent
the balkans the post soviet region the himalayas southeast asia and sub saharan africa with
cogent assessments of civil conflicts that threaten to be part of a global jihad each chapter
both dissects the historical roots and socio economic causes that catalyze terrorism in those
areas as well as posits ways for the united states to meet the myriad of foreign policy
challenges posed by the growing threat of contemporary international terrorism

Flashpoints in the War on Terrorism
2013-05-13

the author examines three features of the war on terrorism as currently defined and conducted 1
the administration s postulation of the terrorist threat 2 the scope and feasibility of u s war
aims and 3 the war s political fiscal and military sustainability he believes that the war on
terrorism as opposed to the campaign against al qaeda lacks strategic clarity embraces
unrealistic objectives and may not be sustainable over the long haul he calls for downsizing the
scope of the war on terrorism to reflect concrete u s security interests and the limits of
american military power

Bounding the Global War on Terrorism
2003

america s war on terrorism new dimensions in us government and national security offers an
original and multifaceted analysis of the bush administration s responses to 9 11 the book brings
together american and european analyses of the enormous institutional political and policy shifts
in the early 21st century wrought by 9 11 and the war on terror

America's "war on Terrorism"
2008
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the author examines three features of the war on terrorism as currently defined and conducted 1
the administration s postulation of the terrorist threat 2 the scope and feasibility of u s war
aims and 3 the war s political fiscal and military sustainability he believes that the war on
terrorism as opposed to the campaign against al qaeda lacks strategic clarity embraces
unrealistic objectives and may not be sustainable over the long haul he calls for downsizing the
scope of the war on terrorism to reflect concrete u s security interests and the limits of
american military power

Bounding the Global War on Terrorism
2003

what are the initial implications of the war of terror for the u s army

The Global War on Terrorism
2003

this study by mr sean kalic of the department of military history us army command and general
staff college examines modern transnational terrorism from the 1960s to the present day with
special emphasis on the adaptation al qaeda and other non state actors have taken in response to
the actions of the united states and its allies this work provides a cautionary warning about the
likelihood al qaeda will continue to survive and execute missions in the current operating
environment as the us army continues its efforts in combating terrorists the thoughts found in
this narrative are well worth considering thomas t smith director combat studies institute

Combating a Modern Hydra
2017-07-11

the attacks of september 11 were transformative events both in how americans view their own sense
of security and in how america engages with the world although the initial battle in the u s led
war against terror has been fought in central and south asia the principles behind that campaign
have special resonance in the middle east this region is home to organizations which share both
ideology and methodology with the perpetrators of the september 11 terrorist attacks in addition
many aspects of the threat to u s interests are particular to the region the frightening spread
of weapons of mass destruction and their means of delivery the ongoing challenge to the
international system posed by iraq and perhaps most of all the reluctance that many u s allies in
the region exhibit to confront their own religious militants in this volume key u s and middle
east decision makers academics and journalists discuss important themes such as the common
interests of regional states in cooperating against terrorism the different strategies adopted by
regimes in confronting their islamist challenges the impact of september 11 events on the israeli
palestinian arena the problems and prospects of maintaining the antiterror coalition and the role
of democracy as an antidote to the regions ills

War on Terror
2002

the terrorist attacks on september 11 2001 were used by the bush administration to usher in a war
without borders a war against many enemies in many different parts of the world a war without end
this is america s war on terror yet this war on terror is in reality an imperialist war that
seeks to make the world secure for global economic and strategic interests of the united states
this war seeks to reorder the world through imperialist expansion the military occupation of iraq
in march 2003 signals only a stage in this ongoing war it signals also the application of the new
doctrines that the bush administration has championed ninan koshy makes a meticulous scrutiny of
official documents and statements and shows how the military might of the us is actually used to
buttress globalization that is the sway of multinational capital he also demonstrates how
military occupation is intrinsic to the expansion of the american empire koshy makes the point
that the main theatre of the war on terror is asia from west to north east and includes central
south and south east asia he also puts forward a sharp critique of the policy followed by new
delhi which involves the calculated dismantling of the entire rationale of non alignment and the
edifice of an independent foreign policy as well as the subjugation of india s national interests
to us war plans what we are witnessing today is the demise of the world order that emerged after
the second world war a new world order is taking its place this lucidly argued book explains the
architecture and nature of this new world order

The War on Terror
2003

this book responds to the bush administration position on the war on terror it examines
preemption within the context of just war justification for the united states led invasion of
iraq with some authors charging that its tactics serve to increase terror global terrorism and
concepts such as reconciliation islamic identity nationalism and intervention
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Philosophical Perspectives on the 'War on Terrorism'
2007

in an 1821 independence day speech john quincy adams declared america goes not abroad in search
of monsters to destroy she is the well wisher to the freedom and independence of all she is the
champion and vindicator only of her own much has changed in the past two centuries and america is
now constantly in search of monsters to destroy history has shown that such an imperial foreign
policy is inimical to a peaceful society and ultimately to individual liberty liberty security
and the war on terrorism is a collection of essays that predicted the dire consequences of
current u s foreign policy before the attacks of september 11 documents the loss of liberty that
has ensued in the aftermath and lays out what the proper role of a peaceful republic should be in
a world full of monsters

Liberty, Security, and the War on Terrorism
2003-01-01

this edited book addresses the appropriateness of us and other counter terrorist ct strategies in
europe and eurasia the middle east the asia pacific region and in latin america with a view to
improving their effectiveness the book has three main objectives to re examine terrorists
strategic goals and sources of legitimacy and the nature of their ideological support to analyze
current us and regional ct strategies and assess their success in de legitimizing terrorists and
undermining their support to provide a strategic synthesis and policy recommendations in light of
the research findings this book will be of interest to students of political violence and
terrorism security studies and international relations in general

The Ideological War on Terror
2006-11-22

many of the most pressing questions raised by terrorism are philosophical in nature this book
explores the crucial ethical and theoretical issues such as what is terrorism and how is it
different from other types of violence do recent terrorist attacks constitute a fundamentally new
type of terrorism how can a nation conduct a just war against terrorists is torture of terrorists
during interrogation ever justified philosophers and terrorism experts answer these pressing
moral and political questions with clarity and wisdom

Philosophy 9/11
2005

terrorism kills far fewer americans annually than automobile accidents firearms or even lightning
strikes given this minimal risk why does the u s continue expending lives and treasure to fight
the global war on terror in monsters to destroy navin a bapat argues that the war on terror
provides the u s a cover for its efforts to expand and preserve american control over global
energy markets to gain dominance over these markets the u s offered protection to states critical
in the extraction sale and transportation of energy from their terrorist internal and external
enemies however since the u s was willing to protect these states in perpetuity the leaders of
these regimes had no incentive to disarm their terrorists this inaction allowed terrorists to
transition into more powerful and virulent insurgencies leading the protected states to chart
their own courses and ultimately break with u s foreign policy objectives bapat provides a
sweeping look at how the loss of influence over these states has accelerated the decline of u s
economic and military power locking it into a permanent war for its own economic security

Monsters to Destroy
2019

in order to eradicate terrorism our nation must go beyond merely shoring up military strength it
must also effectively confront the fundamentalist ideology that fuels and supports the terrorists
the war on terrorism a collision of values strategies and societies operates on the premise that
the violent rejection of globalization at the root o

The War on Terrorism
2008-11-13

the global war on terrorism assembles research studies that analyze the goals and strategies of
global terrorism theses studies reports and analyses were conducted by governmental agencies and
private organizations under contract with the federal government they represent the most rigorous
and authoritative research on the global war on international and domestic terrorism the
documents in this collection are diverse in scope and emphasis they dissect specific terrorist
events explore the goals beyond the violence illuminate the psychology of terrorism trace the
origins and development of terrorist movements particularly al queda compare state sponsored and
independent terrorist activities and address the formidable problem of developing feasible
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counterterrorist measures and polices

The Global War on Terrorism
2020

president george w bush maintained in his address of 20 september 2001 that the successful
prosecution of the war against terrorism will require the judicious use of every resource at our
command every means of diplomacy every tool of intelligence every instrument of law enforcement
every financial influence and every necessary weapon of war unlike the cold war the war on
terrorism is neither a battle against some ideology nor bounded by physical boundaries or
conventional political units such as nation states the war on terrorism is the
internationalisation or rather globalisation of previous wars terror is not a nation and the
enemies in such wars are not nations any regime such as libya simply by repudiating terrorism can
become an ally of the anti terror coalition regimes that continue to practice terrorism against
domestic opponents qualify to participate in the wider war if they conform to certain norms in
external affairs the 28 articles reprinted here consider aspects of that most amorphous of
animals the war on terrorism they do not set out to provide all of the answers nor do they
radiate a unified vision of what constitutes the war on terrorism the pieces begin from a range
of political and intellectual outlooks taken as a group however the difficulties of determining
the limits and nature of the war on terrorism receive important attention the authors address
several major themes within the war on terrorism what falls within its perimeters its shifting
manifestations implications responses and future directions

War on Terrorism
2017-09-08

terror groups global war on terrorism combating a modern hydra al qaeda and the global war on
terrorism sean n kalic global war on terrorism occasional paper 8 on 11 september 2001 a new
epoch in warfare emerged with al qaeda s attacks on the world trade center in new york city and
the pentagon in washington dc the united states suffered one of the most catastrophic attacks on
the continental united states in the nation s history nineteen days after the attacks president
george w bush addressed a joint session of congress and stated our war on terrorism begins with
al qaeda but does not end there it will not end until every terrorist group of global reach has
been found stopped and defeated i n essence the president confirmed the opening of the us led
global war on terrorism gwot unlike previous experiences in which the united states has gone to
war in this new era of warfare the enemy is fundamentally different in the past the united states
went to war against nations regimes and alliances in stark contrast within the parameters of the
gwot the enemy is not a traditional nation state regime or alliance structure rather non state
actors seek to use terrorism and violence to advance their political theological and ideological
agendas since the entire international community structure has been and is based upon traditional
nation states the gwot era presents some specific legal political and social complications the
objective of this study however is to analyze how the terrorist organizations have adapted to the
actions taken by the united states and its international allies to win the war on terrorism since
11 september 2001 the united states and its allies have pursued terrorist organizations by using
a wide variety of law enforcement financial military and diplomatic tools while the conglomerate
of actions taken by the us led coalition have impacted the organizational structure finances and
operations of terrorist regimes these non state actor remain flexible resilient and adaptive in
the current security environment

Combating a Modern Hydra
2013-09-02

this book offers a thoughtful analysis of the international and domestic political impact of the
global war on terrorism through the prism of us security relations in the wake of 9 11 focused on
regional and country specific responses and consequences the book considers the change and
continuity in the international system

The War on Terror in Comparative Perspective
2006-11-14

the terrorist attacks of 11 september 2001 marked a turning point in international politics
representing a new type of threat that could not easily be anticipated or prevented through state
based structures of security alone opening up interdisciplinary conversations between strategic
economic ethical and legal approaches to global terrorism this edited book recognises a
fundamental issue while major crises initially tend to reinforce old thinking and behavioural
patterns they also allow societies to challenge and overcome entrenched habits thereby creating
the foundations for a new and perhaps more peaceful future this volume addresses the issues that
are at stake in this dual process of political closure and therefore rethinks how states can
respond to terrorist threats the contributors range from leading conceptual theorists to policy
oriented analysts from senior academics to junior researchers the book explores how terrorism has
had a profound impact on how security is being understood and implemented and uses a range of
hitherto neglected sources of insight such as those between political economic legal and ethical
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factors to examine the nature and meaning of security in a rapidly changing world

Security and the War on Terror
2008

after the awful tragedy of 9 11 the united states launched the war on terror which vigorously
targeted terrorist groups around the world through thoughtful narrative supported by fully
documented quotes this title begins with a brief history of the war on terror and then examines
these questions how did the 9 11 attacks launch the war on terror how did the killing of osama
bin laden weaken al qaeda how did the war on terror contribute to the founding of isis how has
the war on terror altered global terrorism

The War on Terror
2003

if you only read one book this year on america s unending war on terror it should be this
persuasive and devastatingly damning account of how the united states created the original al
qaeda terrorism threat by its own actions and then increased that threat by orders of magnitude
by its wanton killings in one country after another in the name of counter terrorism once i
started reading it i couldn t stop daniel ellsberg pentagon papers whistleblower and author of
the doomsday machine confessions of a nuclear war planner

Cause & Effect
2017-05

guidance for maintaining national security without abandoning the rule of law and our democratic
values in an age of global terrorism can the pursuit of security be reconciled with liberal
democratic values and legal principles during its global war on terrorism the bush administration
argued that the united states was in a new kind of conflict one in which peacetime domestic law
was irrelevant and international law inapplicable from 2001 to 2009 the united states thus waged
war on terrorism in a no law zone in laws outlaws and terrorists gabriella blum and philip
heymann reject the argument that traditional american values embodied in domestic and
international law can be ignored in any sustainable effort to keep the united states safe from
terrorism they demonstrate that the costs are great and the benefits slight from separating
security and the rule of law they call for reasoned judgment instead of a wholesale abandonment
of american values they also argue that being open to negotiations and seeking to win the moral
support of the communities from which the terrorists emerge are noncoercive strategies that must
be included in any future efforts to reduce terrorism

Enough Already
2021-01-16

interrogating the war on terror presents a critique of contemporary war culture and politics
introducing a range of political philosophical legal artistic and social perspectives on a
devastating war bringing together contributors from the united states uk and australia implicitly
dissenting from within the coalition of the willing this volume explores the discourses and
cultural effects of the current war on terror is the so called war on terror justified seeking an
ethical engagement with the problems and paradoxes of this global conflict the authors situate
the historical and legal meanings of terror and terrorism alongside the exploitation of such
terms by the bush administration and other governments in recent years contributions by
philosophers sociologists and law and literature scholars raise questions about neo conservatism
freedom security and the new legitimation of torture and demonstrate how this war brings
political and discursive power to bear on democracy human rights and individuals in places as far
flung as iraq bali and the u s artworks by internationally renowned war artist george gittoes and
several essays by cultural theorists return a critical emphasis to the role of visual media
affect gender and popular culture in understanding and rethinking war interrogating the war on
terror s multi disciplinary and international perspectives will be useful to scholars and
students alike in addressing this highly topical issue the essays reference mainstream sources
and widely documented events in the war on terror making it accessible also to the general reader

Laws, Outlaws, and Terrorists
2010-09-24

the presidency of george w bush has been widely regarded as having occasioned one of the most
dramatic shifts in the history of american foreign policy the us interventions in afghanistan and
iraq the declaration of a war on terrorism and the enunciation of a bush doctrine of unrivalled
military power regime change for rogue states and preventive and pre emptive war together
generated unprecedented divisions in the international community in this edited volume leading
international experts analyze the nature and scale of the global transformation wrought by the
bush foreign policy in three clear parts part one examines the extent of the bush administration
s break with prior american foreign policy in part two region and country specific experts assess
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the responses to the bush doctrine and the interaction of domestic and international politics
that shaped these they explore how governments political parties the media and public opinion
react to us foreign policy and assess the implications for domestic regional and international
politics part three examines the likely long term implications of the bush doctrine in relation
to a set of major thematic issues including war and peace the global economy human rights and the
un providing a balanced and dispassionate assessment of continuity and change in american foreign
policy national regional responses to it and the impact of us foreign policy on a set of big
picture discrete issues this book is essential reading for scholars and researchers of
international relations and contemporary history

Interrogating the War on Terror
2021-04-16

this fascinating reference chronicles the individuals operations and events of the war on terror
around the world exploring its causes and consequences through the lens of policy doctrine and
tactics of combat the war on terror is more than a political movement to identify and prosecute
terrorists it has become a cornerstone of economic and military importance this campaign has
shaped policy in the middle east prompted uprisings of islamic fundamentalists against the west
and redefined the ideology of warfare this single volume encyclopedia provides readers with more
than 200 engaging entries on the myriad events key individuals and organizations that have played
a major role in the war on terror the a z entries define the policies and doctrines describe the
armies battlefields and weapons employed and profile the figures whose actions and decisions set
the course of history the expert contributors decode military jargon for non specialist readers
and explain the unconventional tactics used in the war on terror shedding light on the reason
behind the attacks the political maneuvering of the leaders involved and the internal conflicts
and external clashes that drove terrorists to settle all over the world the book also includes
detailed essays on the impact of the september 11 attacks on u s foreign policy presidential
powers and public opinion

The Bush Doctrine and the War on Terrorism
2006-09-27

the attacks of september 11 and the resulting war on terror have defined the first decade and a
half of the 21st century this text closely examines and analyzes the primary documents that
provide the historical background of today s worldwide war on terror 9 11 and the war on terror a
documentary and reference guide provides readers with a rare opportunity to read and examine a
variety of primary documents related to the september 11 2001 attacks and the larger war on
terror both in the united states and globally thematically organized into chapters each document
comes with an introduction and analysis written by an expert in the field that supplies the
crucial historical background for the users of this title to learn about the complexities of the
global war on terror this book showcases key primary documents that follow the trajectory of
events of the 9 11 attacks and the subsequent war on terror through the examination of various
types of documents such as speeches diplomatic exchanges military communications and government
reports issued by opposing sides in the global conflict readers will gain valuable insight into
how these primary sources influenced the 21st century world each primary source is prefaced by an
introduction and followed by an analysis written by a scholar specializing in the field the
accompanying analyses enable readers to better gauge the role of diplomacy military strategy
national security concerns and ideological propaganda in the global war on terror

The War on Terror Encyclopedia
2014-10-07

writing the war on terrorism examines the public language of the war on terrorism and the way
that rhetoric has been used to justify the global counter terrorism offensive as a response to 9
11

9/11 and the War on Terror
2016-10-03

this volume addresses the controversies of the global war on terror vis à vis africa and the way
africa is going to be negatively affected shall the war in point not be deconstructed so that the
war on terror can be fought based on the consensus of all stakeholders for their collective
interests

Writing the War on Terrorism
2005

this accessible and deeply informed book examines the threat that muslim extremists pose to
america and suggest steps that will facilitate u s efforts to defeat them
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War on terrorism
2004

'Is It Global War on Terrorism' or Global War over Terra
Africana?
2017-12-06

At the Heart of Terror
2004
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